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22 July 2015 
 
 
Dear Ivana, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 1st July. EuSEM wishes you every success in developing 
your exchange programmes. We are delighted to endorse the SCOPE and SCORE 
exchange programmes and we grant permission to use the EuSEM name and logo on 
your website and related materials. We hope this endorsement will be of assistance 
in supporting emergency medicine student exchanges. 
 
We are also happy to help you with the emergency medicine checklist for the student 
handbook. A member of our Young Emergency Medicine Doctors Section, Dr Pieter 
Jan Van Asbroeck, will contact you to offer assistance. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Dr Barbara Hogan 
President of EuSEM  
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